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Dear Legislators, Please keep faith with the voters’ decisions who expressed their 

concern over the proliferation of unregulated guns in our state. We are horrified by 

school shootings, the fact that our children have to have active shooter drills in 

school, that despite the voters’ support for licensing and regulating gun dealers and 

requiring background checks, implementation has  been halted and stalled . Please 

help restore trust in government and our democracy by honoring the vote. I am a 

former elected community college board member and a grandmother and am 

distressed by the inaction on this important CONSTITUTIONAL effort to make our 

communities safer.  


